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Donor Privacy Policy 

SIFAT deeply values all contributions to sustain our organization and the work we do. We may request personal 

information online or through direct solicitations, such as name, address, phone number, email address and credit 

card number only for the purposes of accepting donations to SIFAT. To provide for the privacy of our donors and 

their special relationship with SIFAT, we maintain the following policies: 

 We will not release or use this information for any other purpose unless we have your consent. 

 We do no trade or sell your personal information with other organizations. 

 Donors may request, at any time, to not receive our solicitations. 

 Donors may request to not receive certain other mailing, such as our newsletter. 

 We do not track, collect or distribute personal information of those who visit our website. 

 

Personal information stored in SIFAT’s database is protected with a secured login with authentication, 

assignment of a unique ID to each person with computer access and user IDs are deactivated or terminated as 

needed. 

The safeguards implemented by SIFAT include, but may not be limited to, the use of limited access storage areas, 

locked files, and the use of encryption, secure servers, and computer workstation passwords. Our network sits 

behind a limited access protected Sonic Firewall. Appropriate measures will be undertaken when personal 

information is destroyed in order to prevent access or inadvertent disclosure to any unauthorized parties. 

Social Media:  SIFAT believes that the information contained on our social media pages are helpful for our 

supporters, those who might want to engage with SIFAT in one of our programs and those who are curious about 

what we do.  Sharing this information does not indicate an official endorsement from SIFAT of the organizations 

from which the information was shared. 

We make every effort to ensure the accuracy of our donor databases.  Please contact our Promotions and 

Marketing Coordinator at marketing@sifat.org if you would like for us to update, correct or remove your personal 

information. We reserve the right to change this Donor Policy from time to time. When we do, the new policy will 

be posted on our website with an explanation of the change. For changes to this policy that may be materially less 

restrictive on the use or disclosure of your personally identifiable information, we will notify you before 

implementing the change by sending a notice to your primary email address and/or home address specified in our 

records and by placing a prominent notice on our website, www.sifat.org.  

http://www.sifat.org/

